
Please, the start of a predicted historically dangerous fire season is 
not the time  

to slash base funding for the Mendocino County Fire Safe 

Council from $100K to $25K. I support maintaining the 

MCFSC budget at $100,000. Our lives depend on it.  

 

Thank you, Allegra Steele, Brooktrails resident. 
 

 


